
No.DCI/ARPM/Regulation/CS/NDR/239(1)/2024-25/2024/2065 Dated: 21-06-2024

To,
The Principals/Heads of all the Dental Colleges in the Country. (via Email) 

 
Sub:   Spreading Awareness about One Nation-One Register – “National Dental Register (NDR)” – reg.

Sir,

          I am directed to inform that the National Dental Register portal was launched by Hon’ble Union Minister of Health & Family 
Welfare, on 5th February 2024.

2.     National Dental Register (NDR) is dynamic database of all the dentists in India, which would capture data of dental 
professionals covering their journey in dentistry. NDR will provide unique identifier to all the dentists practicing in India, after 
verification from respective State Dental Council. Once verified, the professional also gets registered in Healthcare Professional 
Registry (HPR). It would counter the challenges regarding interstate movement of dentists, duplicate registration across state, 
complex renewal process etc. The NDR will also help citizens to identify the Dental Professionals verified by the State Dental 
Councils and will facilitate the improvement in dentalcare delivery across the country. 

3.    The link to NDR website is also available on DCI Website i.e. https://dciindia.gov.in.

4.    In this connection, all the dental colleges are hereby directed to initiate and spread awareness about the One Nation – One 
Register “National Dental Register” through their social media platforms, college websites, newsletters, bulletins, Notice Boards, 
advertisements etc., so that students, faculty and alumni become well aware of NDR, its benefits and registration procedures. 

5.    The NDR User Manual, also available on NDR website https://ndr.abdm.gov.in/, is enclosed herewith for ready reference.

6.   For any query/ assistance, the college authorities may directly contact Sh. Kunal Arora, Program Manager, Ayushman Bharat 
Digital Mission, National Health Authority, New Delhi Email: abdm.texp1@nha.gov.in.

7.    Moreover, if requested, interactive online sessions/webinar may be conducted by National Health Authority for better 
understanding of NDR.

8.    The active engagement of the dental colleges is anticipated for spreading awareness about NDR.

9.    This is issued in compliance to the decision of Executive Committee (07.06.2024).

Yours faithfully,

(Vinay Gupta)
Deputy Secretary 

Dental Council of India

Copy for information to:-

1. Dr. Basant Garg, (via Email) 
addldceo@nha.gov.in 
 
2. Sh. Kunal Arora, (via Email) 
abdm.texp1@nha.gov.in 
 
3. Sh. Kiran Gopal, (via Email) 
ed.it@nha.gov.in 
 
4. All Universities. (via Email) 
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(Vinay Gupta)
Deputy Secretary 

Dental Council of India
Enclosure(s) attachment as Noted
 
CC:-

The President, Dental Council of India, New Delhi
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